Hoopeston Police Commission 04/13/24 9:00 a.m. Hoopeston Area High School

Minutes

The meeting began at the library of Hoopeston Area High School. The purpose of the meeting was to test potential police department applicants and then rank them in order of qualifications.

In attendance from the Commission were Alex Houmes, Mark Wagoner and Bill Goodwine. Chief Chris Kelnhofer was also in attendance.

Testing for the open position were:

Savannah Lackey Nicholas Howell Adam Dixon Tyler Britt Zane Witvoet.

Each of the above took the written and physical test. After the physical test the group met at city hall for interviews.

Upon completion of the interviews, the Commission reviewed the results of the written tests, the physical tests and the interview results.

The Commission agreed to offer Adam Dixon the open position conditioned upon passing the Police Training Institute training program. If accepted, Adam Dixon will attend the PTI training in May.

The meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, J. William Goodwine, Secretary